
 

 

                                                                                                                              27th October 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Free School Meals - New telephone number 

 
Please see information contained in email below from Hackney Learning Trust regarding new telephone number 

for Free School Meals. 
 

 

Dear school leaders, 
 

Unfortunately the message sent on Friday contained incorrect contact information. Please see the revised content 
below. 
 
You will be aware the government voted against funding FSM vouchers for children for the half term holiday. 
 
In Hackney we do not want any child to go hungry. 
 
We will work with you and families over the coming weeks to ensure we have suitable provision for children 
entitled to Free School Meals over the Christmas period. 
 
For the October half term, Hackney runs a holiday emergency programme: the details are below and we would 
be grateful if you could publicise this. 

 Families who need additional support including emergency food vouchers can call the Early Help Hub on 

0208 356 3000  

 

Best wishes 

Annie Gammon - Director of Education 

Cllr Anntoinette Bramble - Deputy Mayor and Lead member for Education 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 

 


